More information:
Call Bonnie Quiroz at (559) 972-0323
or (559) 713-2877.

Stocﬁings for
Seniors Drive

WHO: Kings/Tulare Area Agency on Aging is
partnering with CSET Senior Services, Tulare County
Adult Protective Services, Public Guardian, AND
YOU!

WHAT: Donations will be used to purchase beanies,
gloves, lap blankets, scarves, warm socks, and other
items to help ensure homebound and isolated
seniors are not forgotten this holiday season.

WHEN: Now through November 29

HOW: You can donate online by visiting the
Stockings for Seniors webpage at FriendsTC.org.
Click on the Programs tab at the top of the page,
scroll down, and select K/T AAA-Stockings for
Seniors. You also can send a check to Friends of
Tulare County (5957 S. Mooney Blvd., Visalia, CA
93277) and write “Stockings for Seniors” on the
memo line. If you are a County employee, consider
making a payroll contribution by completing the
FTC Employee Pledge Form on FriendsTC.org.



